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"On 28th March, a group of young members from Rome decided to dedicate some of their free time to 

volunteer work. They decided to clean an area close to the train station, which was full of rubbish. Even 

though they didn't have a lot of experience, or any professional tools, they still managed to do a good job, 

something to be proud of and something that has been appreciated by the whole community. 

 

They reported their experience on the WFWP facebook Page, and sent it to other facebook pages under 

the title 'Re-take Rome', many people liked it. 

 

They are willing to continue to keep the space clean and tidy. In this way they want to demonstrate that 

Unificationist members are not only teaching a good ideal but can also set a good example." 

 

 


